## **MEMO**



June 6, 2023

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation for the Harrison Food Pantry:

\$2000.00 from an Anonymous Donor (for May 2023)

\$1000.00 from Jamie Luhrs on behalf of the guests of "Straight Outta Harrison" party in May.

\$110.00 from Stop and Shop Community Bag Program

\$96.62 from Lauren Leader (May 11 via Paypal) \$96.62 from Lauren Leader (June 1via Paypal)

\$28.64 from Thomas DeBourcy (May 25 viaPaypal)

Total - \$ 3,331.88

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you. Catherine Tammaro